
We Remember those who have fallen.  

Children took part in our Remembrance Day  

Service in school today and some children will 

take part in the Remembrance parade on    

Sunday in Pelsall.    

We will join the community at Pelsall Cenotaph 

where pupils from our Pupil Leadership Team will 

lay a poppy in remembrance of those fallen. 

11th November 2023 











This week Year 3 visited Birmingham Think Tank. The children had a wonderful 

day exploring all the science museum and learning about the world around them. 

We have also had our very own interactive lesson all about Forces and Friction to 

start our new topic in Science all about Forces and Friction this term.  



Don’t forget that our latest Scholastic Book Club is now 
online at https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/ryders-hayes/digital-book-

club. There are hundreds of fantastic children’s books to choose from, 
and every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club will earn 20p for 

our school in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by November 16th, 2023. 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/ryders-hayes/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/ryders-hayes/digital-book-club






What have our year groups been focusing on this week and what the focus after half term….? 

 
Year 1 

This week, we have had a visitor from South Staffs water and an    
animal expert!  

What a fun first week back! 
Next week, we will be using our five senses to discover different 

foods, smells, noises and sounds.  

Year 5 
This week, we have been developing our touch-typing skills in our   

Computing lesson.  
Next week, we will be discussing Anti-bullying week and participating in 

a Commonwealth workshop! We can’t wait!  

Year 2 
This week, we have learned about post and how to write an address 

on an envelope. Can you explain why we need addresses? 
In Science, next week, we will be learning all about the things that 

animals need to survive.  

Year 3 

This week, we have visited France with our very own French breakfast to 
start our new Geography topic.  

In Science, next week, we will be investigating contact and non-contact 
forces acting during different activities.  

Year 4 
This week, we have continued our work with HEN Project focusing on our 

new text ‘Aladdin’. We studied the different roles in a pantomime and 
linked this to our Art work last half-term. Oh yes we did!  

Next week, we will be using our technology skills in our DT lessons and   
using the SAM Labs kits. What is an input? and what is an output?            

Can you find examples in your home?  

 

 

 

 

Year 6 
This week, we have been developing their knowledge about                 

parliament.  
Next week, we are looking forward to anti-bullying week as well as    

participating  in a Commonwealth games workshop. Y6 will also begin 
their science topic on the circulatory system. A busy week ahead!  

 



A gentle reminder that parents and carers are expected to 
make arrangements for medical and dental appointments 
where possible outside of school hours, we understand that 
at times this can be difficult and emergency or hospital     
appointments may be difficult to change.  
 
Proof of medical appointments are required and this must 
be shared directly with the main school office and               
attendance team, examples of medical appointments can be 
an appointment card, text confirmation/reminder or hospital 
letter. 



Ryders Hayes is proud to be supporting  

Children in Need again. We invite children to 

come to school in non-uniform for a small cash 

donation of £1. 

 

Yellow, spotty or  Children in Need themed 

clothes are encouraged! 












